
UNDERSTANDING AND ACCEPTANCE
OF DIVERSITY, ESPECIALLY HOMOSEXUALITY

17-18 MAY 2019

The Homo’poly conference aims to contribute towards a better 
understanding of homosexuality in secondary and higher education. 
The conference targets lecturers at teaching colleges and universities, 
teachers in secondary education, policy makers and representatives 
of sector organisations.

KU Leuven
Faculty of Economics and Business
Naamsestraat 69, 3000 Leuven

Please register before 1 May 2019.
Registrate by visiting
homopoly.eu/end-conference.

The registration fee is € 50. 
The book publication ‘Somewhere over the rainbow’,
lunch and coffee breaks are included in the fee.

Questions?
Please contact ann.vanespen@kuleuven.be or
oliver.holz@kuleuven.be.

More info?
Go to 
homopoly.eu/end-conference. 

Conference participants will obtain insights from a large comparative analysis in 8 
European countries. All contributions – keynotes, paper presentations and 
workshops - are linked to different aspects of inclusion and inequality, especially 
LGB(T+), gender and education. 
The practical workshops provide insights on didactical materials for secondary 
education.

The conference takes place on the IDAHO day and is organised by all partners of 
the Homo’poly network (www.homopoly.eu) and the research centre Leuven 
Economics of Education Research (LEER) of the Faculty of Economics and 
Business, KU Leuven.
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